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04/08/2018  19:24:352018/2969/P OBJ Ken Pyne I most strongly object to this application. It is requesting the demolition of a part of the building that is intrinsic 

to the design of the whole structure. I cannot believe that anyone living in Gainsborough Gardens would even 

request this. The building to replace it is totally out of keeping with the character  and appearance of the area 

& is in fact downright ugly.

To allow this would be legalized vandalism.
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